
 
May 16, 2020 
 

 

Dear Students and Families:  

 

This Friday our seniors completed their last day of school.  They have grown so much in 

their four years at JPII and we are so proud of their accomplishments.  Most of all, they 

have learned by being here with us to truly be "women and men for others." We are 

grateful every day for the opportunity to build our community with these young men and 

women.  There are still some milestone events left to experience at JPII and when they 

leave we know that they will always be with us as part of the JPII family.  Now it is time for 

our rising seniors to​ serve the needs of those around them and continue to make our 

school and the world a better place.  We are counting on you.  

This week, the JPII All-School Awards Assembly will be live-streamed on Monday, May 18 

at 10 AM. Please be sure to join us for this very important event.  

https://youtu.be/hbVIQUcV6yU 

 Also, join us Thursday, May 21 as we livestream Holy Mass on the Solemnity of the 

Ascension of the Lord. Mass takes place at 10 AM from JPII’s Our Lady of Fatima Chapel. 

Rev. Michael Fitzpatrick, Pastor of St. Francis Xavier Church, will pray the Mass. 

A final reminder for seniors to please send me your college t-shirt pictures.  Juniors, please  

write your hopes and dreams for your senior year on your sand dollar, take a picture and  

email it to me. 

 

Reach Out will begin the recruitment process for 2020-2021.  It is open to juniors and 

seniors. Successful candidates will be involved in school, demonstrate reliability and 

https://youtu.be/hbVIQUcV6yU


maturity, possess a desire to help others, and be comfortable with speaking. For 

2020-2021 there are 15 available positions. Current Reach Out Leaders must re-apply. 

Candidates will be selected after faculty review.  Please click here for the Reach Out 

Application.​  ​ ​https://forms.gle/aDz82JekrhtW2ptbA  

 

Finally, I ask that you keep Mrs. Cardey and her family in your prayers.  Her mom, 

Madeleine Connor passed away on Thursday, May 14.  

Wishing you a wonderful week and I look forward to seeing you on Monday at our annual 

All-School awards assembly. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ms. Val 
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